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Southern California Edison (SCE) provides these comments on the Governance Review Committee Public 
Meeting on Scope of EDAM Governance Review.1   

 

SCE supports and appreciates the process and we're comfortable with the process and the questions 
that are being asked at this stage. 

 
1 https://stakeholdercenter.caiso.com/StakeholderInitiatives/Western-EIM-governance-review 
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